
RENEWAL IS COMING

The Woodlands Water Agency, in 
partnership with the ten Municipal 
Utility Districts (MUDS) within The 
Woodlands and their contracted 
operator, the San Jacinto River Authority 
(SJRA), has launched Water Renewal The 
Woodlands to modernize and revitalize 
our aging water and wastewater 
infrastructure.

As we celebrate 50 years of The 
Woodlands, we’re planning for the next 
50 and beyond—but we need your input 
to guide us!

Visit waterrenewalthewoodlands.com or 
scan the QR code to:

� Learn more about the initiative

� Stay informed on upcoming 
community meetings and 
engagement events

� Share your input – it’s essential as 
we plan for the future of our water 
and wastewater infrastructure.

WaterRenewalTheWoodlands.com



Water Renewal The Woodlands is focused 
on maintaining reliable water and 
wastewater services for the next several 
decades. This effort includes important 
infrastructure projects identified by both 
Woodlands Water and SJRA.

What’s the purpose of the Renewal Plan?

The vitality of The Woodlands and 
maintenance of our business-friendly 
environment with a low cost of living and 
high quality of life hinges on the reliability 
of our infrastructure and our ability to 
maintain a high level of service to residents, 
visitors, and businesses.

The Renewal Plan, a collaborative effort 
between Woodlands Water, local MUDs, 
and the SJRA, aims to:

� Provide transparency and public 
engagement throughout the process

� Identify key projects and funding to 
maintain and manage water systems

� Ensure reliable, regulation-compliant 
services for our MUDs

Learn more about Water Renewal The 
Woodlands by visiting the website below.

WaterRenewalTheWoodlands.com


